
  
   

 

21 September 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Spanish Film Study Day – 11 January 2019 
The Spanish Department is planning to organise the following visit to the British Film Institute for 
Year 13 and 12 pupils. Spain: In the Shadow of the Civil War (a set A level theme). The day will 
consist of an interactive talk in Spanish and English about the effect of the Spanish Civil war (and 
its long aftermath) on its people, using two of the edexcel set films as examples.:”Pan’s Labyrinth” 
and “Las 13 Rosas” There will be a lunch break of 1 hour and in the afternoon one of these films 
will be shown in its entirety. The day will end at 3.45 with a short discussion after the film.  
 

Dates Times Cost Requirements 

Friday 11 January 
 

Leaving: 07:15 
 
Return: 18:00  
  

£28.00 No uniform required. 
Money for lunch or packed 
lunch if preferred. 
Pen and paper to make 
notes. 

 
There are 15 places available for this trip and receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you 
wish to take up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, year 13 
will be given initial priority and the rest of the names will be drawn randomly. Those pupils who are 
unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their payment refunded. Parents/Guardians who 
may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should contact the Finance 
Office on ext 260. 
Places available:  15              Deadline for payment: 05/10/2018 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online account set up). 
 

Your son/daughter will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is 
available on the school website.   
 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son/daughter takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please 
contact Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need to update this information.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Frances Matthews (Trip Leader and Teacher of Spanish) 

Spanish Department  
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